

Ronald Wastewater District

P.O. Box 33490 Shoreline, Washington 98133-0490 www.ronaldwastewater.org **COMMISSIONERS**

Robert L. Ransom Gretchen A. Atkinson Laura Mork Wesley J. Brandon

District AdministratorDouglas Wittinger

TO: Ronald Wastewater District Residents; Shoreline Area News

FROM: Ronald Wastewater District Board of Commissioners

DATE: April 11, 2018

RE: Notice of Commissioner Vacancy and Invitation to Apply to Fill Vacancy

Ronald Wastewater District Commissioner George Webster resigned from the District Board of Commissioners Position No. 4, effective March 26, 2018. The District's Board intends to fill the vacancy at a meeting of the Board: likely either the May 8 or May 22, regular meetings.

Applicants to fill the vacancy must be at least 18 years old and reside within the District's legal boundaries—which includes the City of Shoreline and a small portion of south Snohomish County. Those interested in applying should submit a letter of intent no later than **April 30, 2018**, to:

Douglas Wittinger, District Administrator Ronald Wastewater District PO Box 33490 Shoreline, WA 98133-0490

Or via email to:

dwittinger@ronaldwastewater.org

At the May 8 or May 22 regular Board meeting, the four remaining commissioners may interview candidates and intend to select an <u>interim</u> appointment for the vacant position, to serve until the next general election for commissioners in November of 2019.